
Dear parent/guardian,

We would like to invite you to attend a Year 6 Parent’s information meeting on
Thursday 7th October at 4pm.

This will be a fantastic opportunity for the school to inform you about the upcoming
SATs test, what we as a school are doing to provide the best possible preparation,
and what can be done at home to help prepare. It will also be an opportunity to
answer questions about SATs or Year 6 in general, as well as an update about how
everyone is doing in the new year.

The meeting will last approximately 30 minutes and we request that you collect your
child as usual prior to the meeting. 

If you cannot attend the event, there is an option to join the meeting virtually via this
link: https://meet.google.com/eby-yrno-wva.

The meeting will be recorded and will be shared via 6DH Google Classroom. 

We really hope to see you there and would like to thank you for your continued
support, 

Mr Horan
Y6 Teacher


